Remaining questions from 7/14/22

[12:25 PM] Jenni Flowers
Is there a stop date yet for waiver of 3-day Medicare stay? Thanks
No – Not as of today.  

[12:47 PM] Adam Strickland
If we can post signs related to actions required for TBP/EBP then are we safe to post other signs (in room) outlining to our staff actions needed related to fall prevention or wound prevention? 

Discuss this with your resident – is there health protected and or identifier information on these signs?  It is the resident’s room --- are they ok with what you want to post?


[1:00 PM] Adam Strickland
We have systems in place to ensure residents involved in a potential abuse incident are made safe and followed up on according to guidance. This does include reporting to administrator immediately. We would follow this process regardless of the 2-hour reporting requirement. I as an administrator would be very appreciative of a 24-hour vs 2 hour reporting. 

Your comment is shared by others that agree.  This would need to change at the Federal level.




